
Reception Feedback  

Make sure that you try to keep up with the tasks that 

you have been set each day. That way, when we return 

to school, you will feel more confident about where we 

are up to. 

The feedback here describes what the class did well and 

how we can make our work even better.  

Date: Thursday 21st January 2021 

Learning Adventure 

Thank you for sharing your photos of so many of you enjoying Stickman.  We have seen so many Stickmen and also whole Stickman families 

come to life, Your adventures have included the park, the woods, a picnic at home, a muddy puddle adventure and also a role play zoo! Keep 

going with your super writing, all we ask is you just have a go with short bursts every day! 

Reading Time: 

Oxford Owl has definitely been working much better this week. We are enjoying learning lots about you and your favourite parts of stories. 

We have also enjoyed finding out about you and you families likes, dislikes, similarities and differences! Remember to practice phonics everyday 

and your pack is there to help you practice your recall of sounds and tricky words. Keep reading and sharing stories with your grown ups.  

Morning Work - Handwriting:  

One armed robot and latter letters have been a bit hit this week, and you have really enjoyed using flour, sugar and anything you have 

available at home to practice writing letters in too! Keep working at getting our letters to sit on the line, some of you are trying so hard with 

this and we can see the practice is really making a difference! Writing is so tricky! 

We think you are all super stars!  

It’s almost the weekend, enjoy the rest and we look forward to seeing more amazing work from you all!  

Maths 

So many of you have tried the size ordering and capacity tasks. You are all super at 

putting things in the right order of smallest to biggest, and size order of full, half 

fully and empty with the liquids too. Remember to log into Mathletics and try the 

activities set for the week, again it has been great to see so many of you busy having 

a go at the tasks set here too! Some of you are even getting certificates for 

Mathletics too, well done! 

Phonics 

This week you have learnt even more new digraphs. Including ‘ar’ and ‘or’ You have 

all done a great job, saying, writing and finding the digraphs, and so many have 

enjoyed the phonics video, segmenting and writing CVC words with Mrs Christopher 

today too! Well done everyone!  


